
 Newsletter November / December 2017 

We are getting ready for our busy Christmas Term with our usual activities for you to join us. 

Christmas Nativity sing –a –long 
Stay and Play 

Please stay with your child for the 

craft activities after the Nativity sing - along. 

Refreshments provided and a Raffle. 
 

11th December 2017 

9.30am until 11.30 am 
 

 

Christmas Dinner 

20th December 2017  12.00—3.00pm 

We will be cooking our own Christmas Dinner this year for 
the children, 

(lunch boxes will not be required). 
After dinner, we will have party entertainment and games 

for the children. 
 

All the children are welcome 

Any donations towards this will be 

gratefully received. 

(There is a donation box or see a member of staff) 

If you yourself would like to join in the party fun then 
please arrive at Pre-school by 1.50pm for a 2.00pm start. 

As always, your key person will be 

available to discuss any concerns or 

queries you may have. 

 

 

We would like to share your child’s  
‘Tapestry’ online journals.  

Please can you book a time to see your 
key person, we have spaces during the 
12th-19th of December for you to 

choose from if possible. 
(List will be on the kitchen door) 

‘Home corner’  

We are hoping to add a small bed 

and/or mattress to the home corner.  

The children have been using the toy 

cot as a bed to lay in when they play 

families.  Has anyone got a small 

cot mattress, child’s duvet etc 

that we can utilise and make a real 

looking bed please? 


